## Halsall Lloyd Partnership

ARCHITECTS & DESIGNERS

22<sup>nd</sup> March 2011

Ms Rebekah Phillips Headteacher Woodchurch High School Carr Bridge Road Wirral **CH49 7NG** 

Dear Rebekah,

RE: **Woodchurch High School Opening** 

It was very kind of you to invite me to your school opening - thank you. It's always been a pleasure getting involved with the school and its design process. I hope to have contributed in some small but positive way.

I thought your pupils were impeccably behaved. The entertainers were fabulous and a real credit to their new environment which I hope is respected and creates the very best of opportunities.

When I last visited the school proper it was in the old buildings. The new school seems so much more upbeat and vibrant, both welcoming and forward looking. It appears to be well suited to its landscape with a real sense of place and purpose, with room to breath and develop.

I wish you, your staff and all your pupils every success for the future.

Yours sincerely,

**BOB YORK** PARTNER

L<sub>1</sub> 5AG T 0151 708 8944 F 0151 709 1737 E liverpool@ hlpdesign.com www.hlpdesign.com

98 Duke Street

Liverpool

Urban Design Masterplanning Landscape Architecture Project Management Sustainability Assessment Interior Design Graphic Design

Architecture

CDM Co-ordination